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Love:  Love does not measure, it gives.     

– Mother Teresa  
 

Reminders 

March 11:  Class Pictures K - 12                                

March 13:  End of Third Quarter                             

March 23 - 27:  Spring Break                                 

March 31:  Students Return                                      

April 24:  PTO Daughter Dance                                    

April  25:  PTO Son Dance 

 Our Week of Learning 

 

Language Arts:  We are working on the third page of 

“Paul Revere’s Ride.”                                                   

Latin:  This week, we practiced translating Latin         

sentences that use predicate nominatives and possessive 

noun adjectives (e.g. James'), and began learning how to 

conjugate and translate verbs in the future tense.                   

Literature:  Vocabulary and Spelling  

History:  We have finished our first half of the American 

Revolution unit.  We will be completing Chapters 12-20 

Big Ideas and Vocabulary over the next couple weeks.                                                              

Science:  This week, your scientist finished the Chemis-

try unit and learned about solutes, solvents, and       solu-

tions.  Next week we move into our Circulatory    System 

unit.  

Character Corner  

  Fourth Grade Team 

Dates to Remember 

 
 

Piper.Rafal@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Elle.Esbaum@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Elya.Martinez@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Bethany.Shuler@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Genice.Lehmkuhl@TheVanguardSchool.com 
 

We are only two weeks away from the end of the 

third quarter!  Be sure to check Infinite Campus 

regularly to ensure that you are up-to-date on 

your student's grades.  

Snow Day Makeup Plan:                                

We will make up the time missed by                      

changing the hours of  Friday school days to 

match those of Monday through Thursday. 

The adjusted Friday schedule begins Friday,  

February 28, and will continue through at 

least the end of April.  If we have another snow 

day by early April, we will continue full-length 

Fridays through May.  If we have two or more 

snow days by early April, we will consider    

having school on April 16 and perhaps April 17, 

as necessary. 

 

 


